Edgewater School District

251 Undercliff Avenue Edgewater, New Jersey 07020 (201) 945-4106 x2200 Siobhan Tauchert Chief School Administrator stauchert@edgewaterschools.org

February 9, 2022

Dear Edgewater Community,

As you may know, Governor Murphy announced that the universal state mask mandate in schools would be lifted on March 7th. The Governor also indicated that updated New Jersey Department of Health (NJDOH) guidelines would be disseminated to schools shortly. Additionally, the Edgewater School District will be sharing a survey with the community towards the end of the school week to assist in our decision-making process.

As a district, our focus will continue to be on the health and safety of our students and staff and our continued commitment to deliver high-quality education for the students of Edgewater. Therefore, we ask that you remain patient until we receive the anticipated updated guidelines from the NJDOH and the information from the staff and community survey.

Thank you again for your support and patience.

Sincerely,

Siobhan Tauchert Superintendent of Schools Edgewater School District stauchert@edgewaterschools.org 201-945-4106 x2200